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CIHE MASTER’S PROGRAM IN INTERNATIONAL HIGHER EDUCATION

CIHE is pleased to announce the launch of a new Master’s Program in International Higher Education.
This 30-credit program (which can be completed in one academic year + summer) is designed to provide
participants with a cutting-edge and highly internationalized perspective on higher education policy and
practice in a globalized context.

The program is ideally suited for students interested in developing careers in strategic leadership for
internationalization of higher education, in policymaking for higher education in international organiza-
tions, and related areas.

Building on the decades-long tradition at Boston College of offering academically rigorous and pro-
fessionally relevant preparation in the field of higher education administration, the program specifically
leverages CIHE’s deep expertise and extensive knowledge network in the field of international higher
education. Key features include a required field placement experience, innovative coursework (includ-
ing onsite, online, and hybrid delivery), access to key thought leaders in the field of international higher
education, and a highly individualized capstone project. Please direct all inquiries to Laura E. Rumbley,
CIHE Associate Director, rumbley@Dbc.edu.

THE EDITORIAL TEAM OF IHE ANNOUNCES SOME CHANGES IN OUR SUBSCRIPTION POLICY.

Over the past 20 years, IHE has been published and distributed (both in print and online) for free to
our readers all over the world. This has been made possible thanks to grants received from the Ford
Foundation and the Carnegie Corporation of New York, the generous support of Boston College, and the
free contributions by our authors. We also have published over the past two years two special issues on
internationalization of higher education, in collaboration with the Centre for Higher Education Interna-
tionalisation (CHEI) in Milan. We want to continue to provide IHE for free to our online subscribers in
the coming years. We also want to continue to provide printed versions of IHE, but given the increasing
costs of printing and mailing we must charge a modest annual fee of $35.00 for those who wish to receive
the printed version. In addition, we would welcome donations (in any amount) from our online only sub-
scribers to help support IHE in the years to come.

As of 20106, we are returning to four issues per year, but aim to increase the number of pages per is-
sue from 32 to 36 (which means more content for readers). We will include in each issue specialsections
on internationalization of higher education, in collaboration with CHEI, and on private and transnational
higher education, in collaboration with our colleagues at SUNY Albany.

Information on the new fee regime (again, required only for subscribers to the print edition) will be
forthcoming as we finalize technical details related to the payment process.

As always, thank you sincerely for your ongoing support of IHE, which we are committed to making
as accessible as possible and of consistently high quality.

Philip G. Altbach, Editor
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